
Lattice Semiconductor Schedules Q4 2011 Conference Call

January 9, 2012

HILLSBORO, OR, Jan 09, 2012 (MARKETWIRE via COMTEX) --Lattice Semiconductor Corporation (NASDAQ: LSCC) today announced that it will
hold a conference call on January 26, 2012 to discuss the Company's financial results for the fourth quarter 2011 and business outlook for the first
quarter 2012.

The dial-in number for the live audio call beginning on Thursday, January 26, 2012 at 5:00 p.m. EST is 1-888-286-6281 or 1-706-643-3761 with
conference identification number 41340129. A live webcast of the conference call will also be available on the investor relations section of
www.latticesemi.com.

A replay of the call will be available approximately 2 hours after the conclusion of the live call through 11:59 p.m. EST on February 2, 2012, by
telephone at 1-404-537-3406. To access the replay use conference identification number 41340129. A webcast replay will also be available on the
investor relations section of www.latticesemi.com.

About Lattice Semiconductor:

Lattice is the source for innovative FPGA, PLD and programmable Power Management solutions. For more information, visit www.latticesemi.com.
Follow Lattice via Facebook, RSS and Twitter.

Lattice Semiconductor Corporation, Lattice (& design), L (& design) and specific product designations are either registered trademarks or trademarks
of Lattice Semiconductor Corporation or its subsidiaries in the United States and/or other countries.
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